
 
 

 
  

 
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

                   

                         

 

             

 

             

 

       

    

     

 

  

 

   

   

 
   

    

   

   

  

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
   

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

State Board of Education Richard Corcoran 
Commissioner of Education 

Andy Tuck, Chair 
Marva Johnson, Vice Chair 
Members 
Monesia Brown 
Ben Gibson 
Tom Grady 
Ryan Petty 
Joe York 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: District Technical Center Directors 

District Career and Technical Education Directors 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor, Division of Career and Adult Education 

DATE: April 22, 2020 

SUBJECT: Allocation of Performance-based Incentive Funds for Industry Certification 

Attainment from Specific Appropriation 124 from the 2020 General Appropriations   

Act (GAA) – 2nd Release of Payment 

The Florida Department of Education has released the second allocation of performance-based incentive 

funds for Specific Appropriation 124 from the 2020 General Appropriations Act. The following payments 

have been disbursed to your district: 

 Payment 1 – November 10, 2020

 Payment 2 – April 26, 2021

If you have questions about the disbursement of these funds to your district workforce education program, 

please contact your district finance office. The documentation in the electronic funds transfer will have a 

revenue account of 3317. You may reference this account number when consulting with their staff. 

If you have any questions about the calculated allocation, please contact Tara Goodman at 850-245-9001 

or at tara.goodman@fldoe.org. 

HM/tg 

Attachment 

cc: Suzanne Pridgeon 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 
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